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MASS Barrier on Princes Street 

As you will be aware AMIS will be installing MASS barriers along the centre of Princes Street where the central 
reserve has been removed. These will have to be removed for the Hogmanay party and reinstated immediately after 
the event. 

The DLO will be stretched installing the various temporary measures during that period so they would prefer if AMIS 
can uplift and replace the MASS barrier. 

Andrew Malkin indicated today that he can arrange for this to be done if he is given sufficient notice. 

Princes Street will be closed to traffic at 0300 on the 31 December 2007 so the barriers can be uplifted during daylight 
hours on the 31st. 

The road will be returned to traffic at 0800 on the 1/1/08. It should also be noted that people will still be walking about 
up to 0400 on the 1 Jan. It would therefore be preferable if the barriers are replaced between 0400 and 0800 
otherwise they will have to be installed under live traffic. Although the traffic will be low during the early part of the 
morning. 

Tom 
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